From: kiytle zendci.com

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 1:51 PM
To: Siobhan Jablesnik

Subject: 747 Blvd. project. SNK pretoleum

Siobhan,

The clients attorney is working on getting a formal letter from the NYCDEP regarding the ageduct row
issue. we understand it is on the way but we dont have it yet. | know the board has asked for that
specifically. So we are going to remove ourselves from this current agenda and ask to be scheduled for
the next zba board meeting,

Please let me know you have received this information.

Thanks,
Ken Lylte

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone




